
From: Doug <douglaswaters@centurytel.net> 

Date: February 22, 2015 at 7:24:09 AM PST 

To: "james.labar@state.or.us" <james.labar@state.or.us>, "megan.chuinard@state.or.us" 

<megan.chuinard@state.or.us> 

Subject: Fwd: senate bill 192 

 

 

 

 

:SENATE BILL 192 

 

 

 

 

Please consider passing this into law. I/we live in a small town that has already passed into law 

that ATVs are allowed to use city streets, but there is a state hwy going through the middle of it. 

We can not travel across town because of the state hwy. We urge you to please pass this into law. 

 

Thank You,  

Ben Lindley 

311 3rd st.  

John Day, OR. 97845 
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